Pike Fold Community School 
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Friday 9th June  
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This week we have started our new topic ‘Journeys and Holidays’ and have started to learn about different types of transport. We have enjoyed talking about what the children have been busy doing throughout the holidays. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Tuesday morning some of our Nursery children enjoyed Forest School. They learnt all about safety in the forest, made journey sticks, splashed in the mud and collected food for fairies. Mrs. Armstrong tried to start a fire to toast some marshmallows, but unfortunately due to the weather this proved a bit too tricky! Although the weather was particularly wet the children still had lots of fun and enjoyed their marshmallows. We will keep our fingers crossed for better weather next week.
Please check out the EYFS Blog on the school website on our Nursery and Reception class pages. As it is the summer term we are preparing the Nursery children for their transition to Reception and we value for support in helping them to become school ready. So please could you pass any letters or messages to the adult on the door in the morning and encourage your child to walk into school independently. Thank you for your continued support.  

	2017 Notice Board/Dates for your Diary
TOPIC – ‘Journeys and Holidays’
· We now have an EYFS parent email for if you have any questions. Please feel free to email these questions to EYFSparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and I will get back to you ASAP.
· Our Chair of Governors is Eddie Roberts and he is available to contact by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
· Feedback from EYFS parents is always very positive. If you would like to share this with OFSTED inspectors please find the parent view link on our school website.
· Father’s Day Parent Craft Sessions 13-16th June 2-3pm
Tuesday 13th June (Mrs. Gyves and Mrs. Connell’s Keyworker children)
Wednesday 14th June (Miss. Whittle and Mrs. Renshaw’s Keyworker children)
Thursday 15th June (Miss. Gates and Mrs. Hardy’s Keyworker children)
Friday 16th June (Mrs. Armstrong and Miss Armistead’s Keyworker children)




Child Voice
 Oliver: “I liked it when we tried  ijgishgiofdmarshmallows!”
Regan:  “I loved jumping around in muddy                              ihsdgkldspuddles.”
Callum: “I’ve enjoyed mixing potions.”
Joanna: “I liked collecting the flowers for iohdfghidhfairies.”
Ethan: “I was playing with water towers and     lkdhsagjsticks!”


Ideas to help at Home
Reception – This week’s homework are pages 25-27 of maths book all about money. 
Phonics Group A spellings week 4 (Phase 3) 
Group B spellings on week 4 (Phase 3)
Group C Spellings Week 11 (Phase 2)
Group D Spellings Week 4 (Phase 2)
Encourage your child to write their numbers
Reception need to practise letter formation and writing on the lines.
Number of the week: 12
General Reminders
· Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat, wellies and a sunhat (these can stay at school) everyday
· Please remember to write your child’s name in ALL their uniform as we are having lots of lost jumpers and cardigans but with no names in them.
· Nursery children are not allowed to stay in breakfast club without a parent/carer, thank you.
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